
PUBLIC NOTICE 
XPLORNET - Proposed 30m Lite-Duty Lattice Tower Site 

Xplornet Communications Inc. has proposed to install a 30m lite-duty lattice tower and related radio 
equipment that will replace an existing 17m lite-duty lattice tower (that will be decommissioned and 
removed) at 534 Pleasant Beach Road, Sherkston, Ontario.   The existing tower is structurally inadequate 
for equipment upgrades and an increased tower height will provide improved and expanded wireless 
internet services to the area for Xplornet customers.  

ANY PERSON may make a written submission or request additional information to the individuals listed 
below by closing date of Monday, December 21, 2020.  In lieu of a formal public consultation session, City 
Staff and the Proponent will be available by appointment to discuss the proposal prior to the closing date.  

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE the approval of this site and its design is under the exclusive jurisdiction of the 
Government of Canada through Innovation, Science and Economic Development Canada (ISED).  For more 
information on the federal process pertaining to these installations please contact the local ISED office at: 
ic.spectrumswodo-spectrebdsoo.ic@canada.ca  

 SITE LOCATION MAP 
Site ID: PLEASANT BEACH – ON7393  
Coordinates: 42.874679, -79.124745 

FORBES BROS. LTD.: 
Jay Lewis 
Suite 130, 482 South Service Rd E 
Oakville, Ontario. L6J 2X6  
Tel:  (905) 928-9481 
Fax: (888) 622-4939  
Email: jlewis@forbesbrosltd.ca   

CITY OF PORT COLBORNE 
David Schulz - Planner 
66 Charlotte Street 
Port Colborne, Ontario.  L3K 3C8 
Tel:  (905) 835-2901 x202 
Fax: (905) 835-2939 
Email: planner@portcolborne.ca   
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